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Home Owners Association

Company Reg no. 2001/000705/08

P O Box 1502 HOEDSPRUIT 1380 Tel: 015 793 0267
Safari Junction 14 Fax; 086 684 0514
Main Street Hoedspruit Email: rvhoa@mweb.co.za
Dear RVHOA Member,

The tender for road resurfacing, Bid 2019/1 was advertised on 12 July in the Hoedspruit Herald and Kruger
2 Canyon News. Closing date was 2 August 2019.

Four documents were paid for and collected, but only one tender was received.

Bearing in mind that only one tender was received, it was impossible to evaluate the price/value for money
for the bid received.

We were informed that the current lack of response was due to existing commitments and that the situation
would improve in three months.

Based on the above, the following decision was taken by the Board:

1. That the tender not be awarded, due to an unsatisfactory response.
2. That the company that submitted a tender be advised that the tender will not be awarded.
3. That the tender be re-advertised in November 2019 for commencement in January 2020.

The current road work that our staff are conducting, does not form part of the tender, and is merely an
attempt to repair the worst areas of the road surface.

Kind regards.

James Cary
General Manager

14 August 2019
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